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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: The Crown & Anchor, 2016/0831/P 

From: David Bieda  

Sent: 14 June 2016 18:54 

To: Hazelton, Laura 

Cc: Subject: RE: The Crown & Anchor, 2016/0831/P  

 

Dear Ms Hazleton, 

Thanks for your email below. 

In fact the applicants new consultants (whom we know) contacted us and sent the revised scheme – CGI’s & 

drawings. These are vastly improved and accord with the recommendations for greening in the Seven Dials 

Study so we withdraw our objection. 

The hanging baskets see rather impractical, but that’s their choice! It is gratifying to see a positive response 

to what we hope were constructive comments from the Trust, the CGCA and Shaftesbury PLC for this 

prominent building within the CA. 

Are you aware of the Seven Dials Study? We are working on a  new web edition which we hope will be 

useful for Camden officers and others.  

http://www.sevendials.com/the-study/seven-dials-renaissance-study 

Best regards, 

David Bieda 

Chairman 

The Seven Dials Trust 


